
Hello, 

Thank you again for registering/joining us for yesterday’s Office Hour session focused 

on writing strong Project Goals for your GSC FY25 CSP application. We appreciate your 

continued engagement and thoughtful questions throughout this process. 

Attached, you’ll find: 

1. The agenda from yesterday’s session, which includes key information and 
prompts, 

2. The AI-generated summary of the conversation, 
3. And the Zoom recording link (with passcode) for your reference. 

Zoom Recording: [Insert Zoom link] 

Passcode: [Insert passcode] 

4. Post-TA call evaluation survey to give constructive feedback.   

 

RFA and Application System Updates 

Following up on our conversation regarding the revised RFA, we are currently finalizing 

updates within our Grant Management Cycle (Foundant). We expect these changes to 

be live on our website by today. Here is the Summary of Changes in the revised RFA.  

 

Application Deadline Extended 

As discussed during the call, the new submission deadline for CSP applications is: 

Wednesday, May 28th. As such, the corresponding application review process dates 

and notification of provisional grant awards have also been modified due to this 

extension.  

 

Additional Office Hours 

Tanesha and Bright have extended our office hour availability for the next few weeks to 

support you. You can sign up for a time using the links below: 

1. Tanesha’s Office Hours 
2. Bright's Office Hours 

 

Final Monthly Cohort Meeting 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L9LLLQV
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19ItqpqLADQ4pJZ7PtIVVlnZa3YF1mjag/view?usp=drive_link
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/appointments/schedules/AcZssZ1IIti-pHAggifOVepMqDeI4WY50QVYYXysxO4EsrYpKhGer3grwf2LEY4VUxSdWx1-poSZ7DWU
https://calendar.app.google/JzvWB7KnPQSHjmkCA


Our next cohort meeting for this application cycle is scheduled for: 

Tuesday, May 13th at 5pm 

Topic: Technical Assistance and Trainings Available to You 

Click here to register 

 

Thank you again for your time, attention, and patience over the last few weeks. We’ve 

really valued these Monday calls and look forward to continuing to support you through 

the final stages of your application process. 

Warm regards, 

The Great Schools Colorado Team 

 

https://greatschoolscolorado.org/resources-training.html

